
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 C I T Y  O F  P A L M  D E S E R T  
 

73-510 FRED WARING DRIVE 
PALM DESERT, CALIFORNIA 92260-2578 
TEL: 760-346-0611 
PLANNING@PALMDESERT.GOV 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
OF THE 

 
PALM DESERT ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMISSION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the July 8, 2025, regular meeting of the Palm Desert 

Architectural Review Commission has been canceled. The next meeting is scheduled to be 

held at 12:30 p.m. on Tuesday, July 22, 2025, in the Development Services Conference 

Room of Palm Desert City Hall, located at 73-510 Fred Waring Drive, Palm Desert, California, 

92260. 

 
I hereby certify under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California that the 

foregoing Notice for the Palm Desert Architectural Review Commission was posted on the 

City Hall bulletin board and City website not less than 72 hours prior to the meeting. 

 
 
 

     Melinda Gonzalez    
Melinda Gonzalez, Recording Secretary 

City of Palm Desert, California 
 

Posted July 2, 2025 
 

 


